
 

 

Blockley Parish Council voted on 16 November not to withdraw 

from the process to allocate the allotments for Local Green 

Space designation and continue their support for the 

submission of 12th September 2014.   The allotments are a 

very sensitive issue in Blockley and so the Parish Council is 

obliged to support the LGS designation. 
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